
 

 

Dear members of the Chellaston Academy community,  
 

Our community has been devastated by the tragic death of one of our students.  Our thoughts, 
prayers and love are with all of the family and friends. 
 

This week we will only be sharing key reminders and dates. 

Year 9 Options Evening Thursday February 8th 2024 between 5-7pm 

This week, Year 9 had an assembly about the options process. Next week, we will be doing a ‘dry 
run’ of their options booking to check that our new system is robust enough for the real thing on 

February 8th. We will also see if there is any high demand for particular subjects as every year 
group is different. The evening lasts between 5pm-7pm. There will be two identical presentations at 
5pm and 6pm, which should last about 20minutes each. The subject staff are in their rooms from 

5pm-7pm and you can visit them before and after the presentations. More details have been sent to 
Year 9 parents. 

Year 13 Parents Evening 

Will take place on Thursday the 15th of February 2024 - This event will be face to face. 

Year 12 Parents Evening 

Will take place on Thursday the 29th of February 2024 - This event will be remote. 

Year 11-13 Reports 

Over the first three weeks of 2024, there have been mock examinations for Years 11-13. The full 
formal examination process has been followed, to prepare students for the real event in May/June. 
This has been a mammoth undertaking to organise, and we are very fortunate to have a dedicated 

exams department with experienced invigilators. The behaviour and attitude of the students have 
been exemplary, and we are hoping that this will be reflected in the results! We are expecting to get 
the reports published just before the end of half term. (February 16th) 

 
Kind regards 

 

Phil Smith 

 
Proud Headteacher 
Chellaston Academy 

 
'Inspiring each other to realise our potential through Integrity, Care and Excellence' 

 

 


